
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

2. STYX LIVING LABORATORY TRUST MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 
 
 The Board received a report from the Styx Project Area Leader regarding a Memorandum of 

Understanding that will be signed between the Styx Living Laboratory Trust and the Council. The 
Board decided to support it. 

 
 Dennis Hills retired from this item and took no part in the discussion or voting thereon. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


